Jerrabomberra Wetlands Photo Exhibition – World Wetlands Day Feb 2016
Dear Photographers,
ACT Parks and the Woodland and Wetlands Trust are proposing to hold a photo exhibition of images taken at Jerrabomberra Wetlands – and not just birds. The proposal is to have the display ready for the World Wetlands Day event around Feb 2nd 2016.

The images will be printed on corflute signs, as the display will be outside along a section of the walking track near the bird hides. The idea came from the display that was held outside Telopea School last year. 

1. The Trust can fund one panel per photographer but if someone wants to pay for more they can ($20). If we get overwhelmed with interest then we may have to do a selection process.
2. Panels will be A0 and can be one image or several, but will have a small image of the photographer on it and a brief description of the photo. We are currently getting a couple printed up so that you can have a look at the final product. They will be at the office.
3. ACT Parks will organise the layout of the panel so they are all in the same format / design.

4. It is envisaged the panels will be up for a couple of weeks (maybe week either side of the WWD event) after that some may go in the bird hides and others in the office / meeting room. They can also be used to promote the Wetlands at other events (eg Floriade).
If you are interested in being part of this project please contact michael.maconachie@act.gov.au. 
Also an idea of the image or images you are thinking of using. We don’t want to end up with 10 images of black swans for examples and we are looking to show the diversity of the wetlands not just birds panels showing the same species. 

Michael Maconachie
Ranger, Jerrabomberra Wetlands Nature Reserve

25/11/2015

